Morning Announcements

Monday, January 18, 2016
1. Today is Day 3 for Enrichment Study Hall.

2. ATTENTION SENIORS:  For the yearbook we are asking for your quote, a senior picture, a baby picture and 2-3 more fun pictures.  You can drop everything off to Mrs. Dwyer or email her at kdwyer@riblake.k12.wi.us no later today.  Thank you!

3. Work Experience Students:  Be sure to have your 2nd quarter time cards turn in to the office by Thursday.
4. There will be a Senior meeting in the Library today during Enrichment Study Hall.  Please report to your Enrichment Study Hall for attendance and then to the meeting.
5. Happy Birthday to Becca Van Luven today!
LUNCH
Chicken Nuggets

Mashed Potatoes

Corn

The Garden Spot

Applesauce

Seasonal Fruit

Dinner Roll

